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Reminder  If you need newsletters or policies translated, please contact the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We 

have an event filled term coming up.  Please ensure you stay up-to-date with 

the latest information on events and dates by checking our website regularly;   

Broom Barns Primary School » Dates 

The  f o l l o w i n g  da t e s  a r e  a  sm a l l  f r a ct i o n  o f  the  t e rm  and  d i a r y  

d at e s  t he  s ch o o l  hav e  a r ra n ged .   P l ea s e  c h e ck  o u r  webs i t e  f o r  

d at e s  up  t o  s umm er  20 26 .  

DA TES   For future dates for events, Insets and term dates please visit our school website: 

 Broom Barns Primary School » Diary Dates 
 

4TH JULY SCHOOL CLOSED TO NURSERY TO YEAR 5 CHILDREN  
– YEAR 6 WILL BE ON THEIR TRIP TO LEGOLAND 

 

 

mailto:admin@broombarns.herts.sch.uk
https://broombarns.herts.sch.uk/news-dates/diary-dates/
https://broombarns.herts.sch.uk/news-dates/diary-dates/
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 Last month the author of the Alex Neptune series, David Owen, 

visited the children in years 4, 5 and 6.  We hope they have been 

inspired to write their own stories. 

                               
 

 
I'm delighted to inform you that Miss Greed is expecting a baby and will be going on 
maternity leave in the autumn term! It's a very exciting time for her and her family, 
and we couldn't be happier for her. 

 
 

 

We are looking forward to Miss Andrews returning from maternity leave next month.  
We are sure you will give her a warm welcome when you see her. 

 
 

 

Parents are invited to visit their child's classroom, on the dates below, to see their work in 

their books, view their displays and celebrate their learning. 

Nursery Open Classroom is 11.30-11.55am on 20th June 

Reception to Year 2 Open Classroom is 2.30-3.15pm on 20th June 

Y3 to Y6 Open Classroom is 2.30-3.15pm on 19th June 

 

Senco Surgery 

The next Senco surgery is Friday 14th June 13:00-15:00. Please see the school office to book. 
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Class Teachers in September: 

 

Nursery Mrs Matthews Class 3 Miss Kyriacous/Miss Greed 

Reception Miss Daniels Class 4 Miss Wilkinson 

Class 1 Miss Skorek Class 5 Mrs Millins 

Class 2 Miss Andrews Class 6 Mrs Phillips 

 

   

 

Uniform Expectations - Check Before You Buy 

Please check our website before purchasing uniform for September. 

Broom Barns Primary School » School Uniform 

 

    

 

 

REFUNDS 
 

If your child is leaving Broom Barns and you have credit on your child’s meal account, 

please contact dolce customer care on  

01942 707709 or customercare@dolce.co.uk to request a refund.  

Once they have verified your bank details they will process the refund.  

 

https://broombarns.herts.sch.uk/parents/school-uniform/
mailto:customercare@dolce.co.uk

